[bookmark: _GoBack]To Students and Families,
   	  First, we hope your families are physically and emotionally well.  We miss our 8th Graders very much and hope to see them back in school soon. 
   	 We are writing to let you know that Sachem’s distance learning begins on Tuesday, March 30th. Each week our Social Studies lesson schedule will be posted on our class website, which has been active all year. The class website can be accessed from the Sagamore webpage or by copying and pasting the following URL into your web browser: https://mrssully.weebly.com/  I suggest adding it to your favorites/bookmarking it for easy access. Here you will find a day-by-day list of activities, including PowerPoints and notes sheets, as well as any necessary resources and instructions.
   	For the week of March 30 the lessons will be mostly review with a Castle Learning Assignment due on April 6th.  Please be sure you can log in to castle learning, if you have used it for other classes’ while at Sachem just login and you should see the assignment due April 6th. 
Your Log in will be: sac, a period (.), and your first names initial, and full last name all lowercase (for those of you who have a number attached to your name when you login on school computers add that as well.)   And your password is your pin#, unless you already have your own password you have previously changed/created. For example I would sign in as username: sac.vsullivan  
https://www.castlelearning.com/
Send a text via remind or an e-mail if you have trouble logging in during the school week.   You can also e-mail support@castlelearning.com or call them at 1-800-345-7606.   I gave over a week to do this first 10 multiple choice question quiz so you all have plenty of time to practice logging in and completing it.  You can answer one or all questions at your leisure this upcoming week.   
  	  Please make sure you have us on Remind101 and are in the correct class.  All of my class codes with different periods, and with different co-teachers can be found on the first page of our class website.   This allows you to send any questions to us a lot faster than by e-mail  
    	For the week of April 6 and moving forward material will be presented on our class website which will be new to the students. 
Please feel free to email any of us if you have any questions: vsullivan@sachem.edu, nsmith@sachem.edu or gcapodieci@sachem.edu with any questions or concerns. Distance learning is new for all of us, but we are all in this together. Thank you for your continued support. 
 Warmly,
 
Mrs. Sullivan, Mrs. Smith and Mrs. Capodieci
